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PSREA of Stoddard County to Meet on March 27th

Dexter, Missouri - The Public School Retired Employees Association of Stoddard County
will meet at 11:30 a.m. on Monday, March 27, 2017 at Hickory Log Restaurant.

All retired school employees, certified and non-certified are invited to attend.

The meeting will consist of a buffet lunch at a cost of $10.00 per person then followed by
a keynote speaker, Joe Kinley, recently assigned Coordinator at the Three Rivers College
in Dexter.  There will also be a brief business meeting.
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